
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We’d also like to remind you to keep your Naloxone / Prenoxad 
easily available.  
If you don’t currently have a Prenoxad pen these can be issued here, 
please ask a member of staff.    
 
 
 
 
 
Unsure of what to do if someone is overdosing?  
 
Pick up a leaflet, ask a staff member and attend the First Aid for 
Overdose training: 
 

 
No need to book just turn up on the day!  

Important drug alert from the Department of Health 

 
There is evidence of heroin being contaminated with 
the far stronger synthetic opioids Fentanyl and / or 
Carfentanyl.  
 
Heroin user’s are advised to use a test dose / taste 
the hit with any new supply.  
 


